
From: donotreply@state.de.us (MailBox Resources)
To: HearingComments, DNREC (MailBox Resources); redkid333@yahoo.com
Subject: Public Hearing Comments
Date: Friday, October 23, 2020 3:51:34 PM

Comments on Docket #2020-R-WH-0025 (Plastic Bag Ban and Recycling)

Name: Jay Harrison
Phone: 3024639101
Email Address: redkid333@yahoo.com
Organization: No

Comments:
Agree with the plastic bag ban. I have been using reusable bags for shopping, for nearly 3
years now. I have a bag in the back seat of my car that has about 12 in there. I carry several
inside the store with me to use. I fold them up and reuse them next trip to the store. It is just a
matter of getting people used to using a reusable bag. We need to focus on what is best for
Delaware, the US and the world, rather than what is easier and more convenient for us at the
moment. Thank you
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